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 “Product Stewardship Solutions” 

 
June 20, 2022 
 
The Honourable Steven Myers 
Minister of Environment, Energy and Climate Action 
Department of Environment, Energy and Climate Action 
4th Floor, Jones Building, 11 Kent Street  
PO Box 2000 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7N8 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
Re: PEI Paint Stewardship Program Amendment 
 

Product Care Association of Canada (PCA) operates the PEI Paint Stewardship Program (the 

“Program”), pursuant to the Materials Stewardship and Recycling Regulations (the “Regulation”) 
issued under the Environmental Protection Act of Prince Edward Island. PCA’s paint stewardship 

program plan received approval from the Department on June 25, 2012.  

 

Section 43 of the Regulation requires PCA as the operator of the Program to review the paint 

material stewardship program every five years after the date the program was first approved, and 

either submit proposed amendments or advise to the Minister in writing that no amendments are 

required.  

 

In PCA’s opinion, the PEI Paint Stewardship Program continues to perform effectively in diverting 

leftover paint from the environment. Accordingly, please accept this letter as Product Care’s 

submission to the Minister pursuant to Section 43(b) of the Regulation, that no amendments to 

the PEI Paint Stewardship Program are necessary and therefore approval for the extension of the 
Program for another 5-year term is requested.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 778-331-6968 or via email at 
mannie@productcare.org. 
 
Thank you.     
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mannie Cheung 
Vice President, Operations 
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